
Road construction impacts access to campus

St. Paul, Minn. - Several road construction projects will impact access to the Macalester campus during late
spring and summer.  Visitors to campus should plan alternate routes.  Visitors for special events including
Commencement (May 16), Reunion (June 5-7), and Minnesota Private College Week (June 22-26) should
take note of anticipated road closures during these events.

Snelling Avenue bridge closure May 10-August 22

The Snelling Avenue bridge spanning I-94 will be closed May 10 through August 22. For access to
Macalester’s campus use alternate north-south streets such as Fairview Avenue or Hamline Avenue. The
eastbound ramps to and from I-94 will also be closed. Use Lexington Avenue or Cretin Avenue to enter I-94
East.

Hwy. 5 lane closures near the airport

There are lane closures along Hwy. 5 coming from the Minneapolis/St. Paul Airport through late September.

Please allow extra time as you head to campus.

For additional information:

Maps & Directions - Macalester College (http://www.macalester.edu/about/maps/)
Minnesota Department of Transportation (MnDOT) (http://www.dot.state.mn.us/)
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About Macalester (http://www.macalester.edu/about/)
Academics (http://www.macalester.edu/academics/)
Admissions & Financial Aid (http://www.macalester.edu/admissions/)
Life at Mac (http://www.macalester.edu/lifeatmac/)
Support Mac (http://www.macalester.edu/supportmac/)
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